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The Spanish National Securities Market Commission has appointed 
José Luis Gómara Deputy Director-General of the Directorate-General of 
the Legal Service and Vice-Secretary of the CNMV Board.   

José Luis Gómara is a State Attorney and has been working since 2015 
at the General Secretariat of the Treasury and International Financing 
of the Spanish Ministry of Economic Affairs and Digital 
Transformation, where among other functions, he participated in the 
drafting of financial sector and anti-money laundering regulations.  

He was formerly the head of the International Arbitration Department 
of the Spanish Government Attorney’s Office (Ministry of Justice) and 
held office as State Attorney at the Central Judicial Review Courts, and 
Chief State Attorney in Navarre. He also held the position of director of 
the Legal Affairs Department of the Complutense University of Madrid 
(UCM). 
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